
 
International Filters Prop 65 Statement 

What is Proposition 65? 
Proposition 65 requires businesses to provide warnings to Californians about significant exposures to 
chemicals that cause cancer, birth defects or other reproductive harm.  These chemicals can be in the 
products that Californians purchase, in their homes or workplaces, or that are released into the 
environment. By requiring that this information be provided, Proposition 65 enables Californians to make 
informed decisions about their exposures to these chemicals. 
As a valued customer, International Filters is providing this notice to make you aware of the new 
requirements regarding California Proposition 65 labeling warning.  We have been working with our 
manufacturers and vendors to ensure that our / their labels are compliant with the new label format, where 
required. Under the revised warning for all required product manufactured on or after August 30th, 2018, 
the following warning(s) are mandated and will replace the old warning label as follows (product purchased 
or manufactured prior to August 30th, 2018 is not mandated under the new label): 

	
Additional options for the new warnings may also utilize the “short form” warning as follows:	
 

	
 

A complete list of affected product will be updated and distributed to our customers regularly, and will also 
be available on our website @ www.internationalfilters.com. 

 
For more information, contact us and please visit the Prop 65 website at: 

https://www.p65warnings.ca.gov/ 
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